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Dear Sir/Madam,
I read a report yesterday that there is a proposal for 170 houses to be built on the fields in
Statham in Lymm.
I am very concerned about this. Lymm does not have the infrastructure to support the
additional amount of traffic (could be up to 340 cars). In this area. The congestion and
pollution will be horrendous. In addition it is right next to a primary school so I worry
about the safety and pollution effects on the children.
In addition, these fields provide a beautiful walk to the TPT and canal. There is wildlife
living in the trees and hedges here.
I am very disappointed in the number of proposed houses in this area and seems to be
excessive.

I hope the objections will be seriously considered
Kind regards
Claire Rees
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